
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

  
  

11 April 2019  
  

Dear Parents /Carers  
 

Year 9 Transition 2 Assessments:   
  
I am writing to you to remind you that Year 9 Students will be sitting the Transition 2 assessments in 
the assessment window between Monday 13th and Friday 24th May. These assessments allow us to 
measure the progress your son/daughter has made since the Transition 1 assessments from the last 
academic year.  
  
In upcoming weeks students will be preparing for these assessments in class and will be provided with 
revision guidance. Could I please ask that you encourage your son/daughter to revise at home on a 
regular basis over the next few weeks; this will allow them to demonstrate what they know in the 
assessments and help them build future foundations for revision patterns as they move onto Year 10. 
This will stand them in good stead for future assessments and public examinations.  
  
Some of the more creative subjects, such as Music, Dramatic studies and Product design are having 
ongoing assessment as part of modular project work. A standardised score will be based on 
performance and progress.  
  
  
Yours Sincerely,  
  

  

  
Ms Beard   
Head of Year 9 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
   
  
  
  
  
  


